
CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES 
An Attached Agency of the Department of Trade and Industry 
5/F Executive Building Center 369 Sen. Gil J. Puyat Ave. cor. Makati Ave Makati City, Philippines 
Website: www.construction.gov.ph 
E-mail address: ciap@construction.gov.ph 
Telephone Numbers: + (632) 8895-6826 or 8895-4424 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

07 October 2024 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

 

 

Please be advised that the conduct of the Opening of Bids for the Procurement 

of a Service Contractor for the Installation of Structured Cabling for the DTI-

CIAP Office in NAPOLCOM Building under REI No. 2024-09-076, scheduled 

on 07 October 2024 at 2:00 PM is postponed due to lack of quorum. 

 

The above mentioned activity is rescheduled tentatively on 08 October 2024 at 

2:00 PM and will be conducted through Microsoft Teams. An advisory will be 

issued should there be any changes in the schedule. 

 

For the information and guidance of all concerned. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

DORIS U. GACHO 
Chairperson 
CIAP Bids and Awards Committee 

 

mailto:ciap@construction.gov.ph

